
Wildcat
Foundation Night

Event and On-line Auction 
On-line Auction: Jan. 28 -Feb. 8 
Wildcat Foundation Night:  Feb. 24 @ Farm 1840  

Dear Wildcat Foundation Supporter,

Wildcat Foundation Night is returning to Farm 1840 on February 24, 2023. Please join us!

The evening will feature a catered meal, silent and live auctions, exclusive beer tasting compliments of Wolf Brewing 
Company, a bourbon tasting presented by Midstate Distillery, and a photo booth. We will also use this opportunity to 
celebrate the Wildcat Foundation's 25th year of operation! An on-line auction offered January 28 - February 8 may pique 
your interest. 

For the current (2022/2023) academic year, the Wildcat Foundation awarded over $100,000 in program grants. These 
funds provide both students and teachers the opportunity to grow, learn, and explore. Such critical investments would 
not be possible without YOUR support!

There are many opportunities for you to have a positive impact for our schools and students through Wildcat Foundation 
Night:
• Sponsor the event
• Donate an item for auction (live, silent, and on-line)
• Purchase a $100 raffle ticket (just 200 tickets sold, and you have the chance to win cash prizes between $250-$5,000)
• Register and bid for on-line auction items (auction runs from January 28-February 8); scan the QR code below.
• Register to attend WFN on February 24 at Farm 1840!--SOLD OUT!

Thank you in advance for the support you provide for this event, and by extension, the students of the 
Mechanicsburg Area School District!

Donation Facts

• $100,000+ granted to schools and classrooms for this academic year.
• $36,500 awarded in college scholarships in spring, 2022.
• $5,000 provided in sponsorships to support the arts, athletics, and community organizations.
• Continued enhancements to John H. Frederick Field at Memorial Park Stadium.

Donations to the Wildcat Foundation provide funds for special and innovative programs that 
supplement, not supplant, district programs and budget.

Access the Online AuctionEvent Details
February 24, 2023

6:00 pm – 10:00 pm 
Farm 1840 | 101 State Rd | Mechanicsburg 

SOLD OUT!
Includes buffet dinner and entertainment 



Sponsorship Opportunities
All corporate sponsors receive a logo/link on the Foundation’s website and social 

media channels, and recognition at the event. 

Farm 1840 Sponsor | $10,000 (Sold! Thank you Crabtree, Rohrbaugh & Associates - Architects.)

Program Sponsor | $5,000 (one available)

• Prominent signage, recognition from the podium, inside front cover color program ad. 

Silent/On-line Auction Sponsor | $5,000 (one available)
• Recognized on silent auction bid sheets, use of company-supplied pens,  Complimentary seating for four.

Wildcat Sponsors | $3,000 

• Prominent signage, full page program ad (black & white, 5.5” wide x 8.5” high), logo on sponsor supplied cocktail 
napkins. 

Roar Sponsors | $2,500
• Prominent signage at registration, opportunity to staff registration table with company volunteers, full page 

program ad (black & white, 5.5” wide x 8.5” high). 

Cool Cat Sponsors | $1,500 
• Prominent signage at cocktail reception, full page program ad (black & white, 5.5” wide x 8.5” high). 

Maroon and Steel Sponsors | $1,000
• Prominent signage, logo on sponsor-provided dessert or beverage napkins, full page program ad (black & white, 

5.5” wide x 8.5” high). 

Coat Check Sponsors | $750 
• Prominent signage at coat room, opportunity to staff coat room with company volunteers, and full page program

ad (black & white, 5.5” wide x 8.5” high).

Raffle Ticket Sponsor | $750 (Sold! Thank you Hamilton & Musser.) 

Tradition, Pride, and Excellence Sponsors | $300

• Quarter page program ad (black & white, 5.5” wide x 8.5” high).

25th Anniversary Sponsors | $250

• Program listing.

Sponsorships must be confirmed by Wednesday, February 8.  Thank you.

Disclaimer
While still living in a COVID world, guest safety is important to us. We ask all attendees to review and 

adhere to our pre-screening checklist (information can be found on the event web page). If you or 
anyone in your household has been in recent contact with someone who has tested positive for 

COVID-19, please stay home, we will gladly refund your ticket cost. If you are curious about specific 
CDC recommendations, please visit the CDC’s website.

We respectively ask all attendees to please be responsible 
for your health and considerate of others. Thank you.




